
People Vs Planet– How do they impact each other? 
English 

We will focus on non-fiction writing. We will write re-

ports and persuasive speeches, using the news and 

Greta Thunberg’s speeches as inspiration.  

Later in the term we will be writing poetry using na-

ture and the weather. We will be continuing with our 

grammar and spelling lessons each week. 

Maths 

In maths we will start the term with decimals, this 

includes calculating with them, rounding, ordering  

and converting them to fractions. We will also focus 

on angles, using protractors to measure  and draw 

them, as well as calculating them. We will continue 

to develop our problem solving and reasoning skills 

throughout the term. 

Class information: 

PE will be on a Wednesday and Friday.  We will 

be outside doing rugby on a Friday therefore 

appropriate kit is essential, this includes spare 

socks and a plastic bag for muddy trainers.      

Tables races and spelling tests will happen 

each week. Please ensure your child practises 

these at home alongside regular reading. 

Raffle tickets are awarded for reading 5 times 

per week. SATs revision homework will also be 

sent home this term in readiness for the tests 

and to prepare for secondary homework     

expectations. 

Geography 

We will be using maps, atlases and globes to in-

crease our geographical knowledge and geographical 

vocabulary. We will study the main features of our 

planet and how climate change is impacting that. We 

will also study rivers. This includes the main features 

and revision of the water cycle. 

Science 

Our focus this term is biology. First we will be classi-

fying a range of animals and plants by creating our 

own classification keys. Later in the term we will be 

learning about evolution and inheritance. We will 

learn about the scientists Charles Darwin and Mary 

Anning. 

RE 

We will be focusing on Christianity this term, both 

the Old and New Testament. We will be continuing 

to learn about Jesus and then delving deeper into 

the book of Genesis and its meaning to Christians. 

Computing 

We will continue to develop our understanding of 

internet safety through Safer Internet Day activities 

and learning how to manage online information. 

We will also be learning how to programme using 

Python. 

PE 

We will be returning to Tag rugby this 

term with lessons every Friday afternoon. 

On Wednesday mornings, we will be 

joined by Up & Under sports coaches. 

Art  and DT 

We will look at different collage techniques and use 

the environment as our inspiration to create our 

own collage artwork. Our DT will be woodwork,      

creating a moving mechanism using a cam. 

French 

We will be learning about the weather.  We will build 

on previous learning of days of the week and months 

of the year.  We will write and present weather       

reports. 
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Recommended Reading List 

for Y6 from Mrs Whiston 

The Last Bear will be our class read 


